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GENERAL OFFICES 

83 MONROE AVE., N.W. 
GRANO RAPIDS, MICH. 495~2 

(616) 459·6271 or (616) 459·8371 

FCX ..JEWELRVCC.- BUDD'S ..JEWELRVCC. 

THOMAS S. FOX 
Exec. Vice President 

Honorable Gerald 
President of the 
P. 0. Box 19760 
Washington, D. c. 

R. Ford 
United States 

20015 

Dear President Ford: 

July 28, 1976 

I have· always been known as a very optimistic 
and enthusiastic person. 

For this reason, and with complete confidence, 
I am writing to find out how I can get on the 
list for tickets to the Inauguration and other 
Inaugural activities for this January. Both 
my wife and I would like very much to be part 
of this important day. Anything you can do 
for us would be greatly appreciated. 

With best w'shes and personal regards, 

J Thomas S. Fox 

TSF:plj 
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Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
P. 0. Box 19760 
Washington, .D. c. 20015 




